
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The 1:00 pm, December 15, 2017 Planning Board

meeting with consultant Judi Barrett has been

cancelled and will be rescheduled to a later date.

If you'd like to receive notification of the

rescheduled date please email Mark Archambault,

Town Planner, at marchambault@aver.ma.us

Thank You.

Mark Archambault

Town Planner
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